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22nd June 2021 

Dear Parents 
 
Marrick Priory Residential – January 2022 
 
Thank you for responding to the Marrick letter to share your interest in a residential trip, for Year 6 
in January 2022. 
 
88% of the responses that we received were in favour of a 4-night stay.  This will give the children 
maximum opportunities to experience the full range of activities that Marrick Priory can offer. 
 
We held a meeting with the Year 5 and 6 children to share an insight into their adventures at 
Marrick and held a Q & A session for them.  If your child is unsure about the visit, there is a Marrick 
Priory Facebook page where you can look at some photos and of course, there is information on 
their website too to share with your child. 
 
We can now confirm that the trip will be a 4-night stay from 10th – 14th January 2022, at a cost of 
£281.00.  If your child would like to take part, please could you provide consent below and confirm 
your preferred payment plan.  If you would like to chat to myself or Mrs Pawley about alternative 
financial options, please do contact us at school.   
 
If your child is still unsure, we can arrange a meeting to have an informal chat to support them with 
any concerns they may have. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 
I confirm that I would like my child to attend the Marrick Priory Residential in January 2022. 
 

Name of Child __________________________ Signed_______________________(Parent/Carer) 

 

       Initial payment of £81.00 followed by 1 payment of £200.00 payable via ParentPay. 

(Deposit to be paid by 30th June, with the remaining balance paid by 1st December 2021). 

 

       Initial payment of £51.00 followed by 5 monthly payments of £46.00 payable via ParentPay. 

(Deposit to be paid by 30th June, followed by 5 further payments on 1st August, 1st September,     

1st October, 1st November and 1st December 2021). 


